
  

 

Rainbow Room & Nursery  
Autumn 1 Newsletter 

A note from the staff 
Welcome back to school everyone we hope you had a 
wonderful summer holiday.  
From now on the staff in Nursery will be called by 
their surname. The Rainbow Room staff will 
continued to use first names.  
Emma – Mrs Hunter  
Mandy – Miss Robinson  
Sarah – Miss Day 
 
 
  

Important Reminders 
If you have not set up a password for another 
person to pick up your child in case of emergency 
then please speak to a member of staff as soon as 
possible.. 
Please remember that if your child wears nappy 
then they must be clean on entry. Children who 
are toilet training need extra clothing with them: 
pants, trousers and socks. 
 

This term in class we are learning about... 
 
We will start this term concentrating on being kind and friendly to all our friends. We 
have a Kindness Jar where the children can add to when they do something kind and a 
Golden Book to write special acts our kindness.  
We will also be learning about our bodies, what makes us different to our friends and 
superheroes. 
We will also be continuing our learning about the exciting characters in Ten Town. The 
program we use does have a parent section you can purchase. Please let a member of 
staff know if you are interested in this.  
 

  
  
 
 

Homework: 

In Nursery all pupils will receive a bag where they can 
take home a book to share. Please take any book from 
the baskets provided and return the book when you 
have finished.  
Each Monday a small task will be stuck in your child’s 
book. This will explain what your child has been 
learning and some of the activities they have been 
involved in. 
New tasks will be stuck in on a Monday and this needs 
to be returned by the Thursday. 
 

Educational Visits and assemblies this half term: 

This half term we have the following events and activities: 
• Harvest Festival – Tuesday 22nd October. There will be a morning and an afternoon performance by 

the children, times will be confirmed nearer the time.  
• Stay and Play –Thursday 10th October, parents and carers are invited to come and join in with some 

activities.  
 
 
  
 

 


